*SITUATIONAL AWARENESS ADVISORY*
SOUTH KENT ROAD CLOSED

Please be advised, South Kent Road is closed between Spooner Hill Road and Bulls
Bridge Road for emergency tree removal by CT DOT and Eversource. The tree is located
in the same area as the fallen trees earlier this week. The use of a large crane is needed for
the removal. Detours are in place and the closure is expected to to be cleared up within a

couple of hours.

Please seek an alternate route for this area. Than you for your patience and understanding
while these teams complete this work.

Join the Town of Kent's Newsletter list serv and stay informed. Click the image to join,
or sign up via text by texting "KENT" to 42828.

visit our website: www.townofkentct.org
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